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CALENDAR 

NOVEMBER                                           

Thu 11th - Remembrance Day                          

Fri 19th - Melbourne Zoo Excursion  

YR 1                                                             

Fri 19th - Melbourne Zoo Excursion 

Foundation                                                          

Wed 23rd - Yr 6 School Sport              

Victoria Cricket regional finals                   

                                                                                                            

DECEMBER                                           
Friday 3rd - Curriculum Day 

(student free day)  

Thu 16th - Last day of school for 

students. 3.30pm finish                                       

Friday 17th December- Curriculum 

Day (student free day)  

JOKE OF THE WEEK 

2022 TERM DATES 

TERM 1  - Friday 28th January to 

Friday 8th April                                        

                                                                                       

Please note: Friday 28th January 

is a Curriculum day. NO students 

are required this day. Students 

from Year 1 to 6 will begin on 

Monday 31st January 

                                                                              

TERM 2-  Tuesday 26th April to 

Friday 24th June 

                                                                        

TERM 3  - Monday 11th July to 

Friday 16th September 

                                                                       

TERM 4  - Monday 3rd October to 

Tuesday 20th December  

 

 

 
 
2022 BACK TO SCHOOL PACKS 

We had such a successful BTS process last 
year we will once again be using KAKA Kids 
as our 2022 BTS supplier.                             
 
However, the ordering process is a little different. 
 
This year we invite you to order your 2022 BTS packs directly 
through KA KA Kids via the website. 
 
You will find on Compass, each year level itemised BTS list with 
instructions on how to order and also a FAQ’s document. 
  

 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 

· 0When ordering online, it will ask you for your address.                      
This is a stipulation for the payment portal. However, your    
order will still be sent directly to the school.  
 
· Prior to ordering packs for 2022 Year 1 to 6 online,  you will 
need your child/ren’s individual student ID (Not the family ID). 
This can be found by clicking on your child’s photo in the   
Compass app. If you have a 2022 Foundation student you will 
not need the student ID. 
 
· Any orders placed after December the 1st will incur a fee of 
$14.95 
 
· Pack Items and quantities cannot be changed. 
 
· Please also read the ‘2022 BTS Pack FAQ’s’ document for 
more information, you will find this on Compass. 
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UPCOMING DUE DATES 

The below events are due soon , Consent and payment  can be made via Compass.  
          
 

Friday 12th November - Yr 1and Foundation Melbourne Zoo Excursion 

Friday 19th November - Yr 6 Term 4 Sports      

Tuesday 22nd November - Yr 6 School Sport Victoria Cricket regional finals   

   

 

No late consent or payment will be accepted.      

Woodlands PS have raised $739.25 from selling poppies!  

This money will go to  supporting the  Seaford RSL and    

Remembrance Day . 

THANK YOU!  

EXCURSIONS ARE 

BACK ! 
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LATE STUDENTS TO BE SIGNED IN AT THE OFFICE 

As restrictions have changed and we are heading towards getting back to normal.  Parents are 

now required to come into the office to sign in late students on our Compass Kiosk 

 

Please remember to QR code before entering the building 

 

Thank you  

Canteen on-line ordering/I.O.U's /Credits/forgotten lunches 
 

 

Just a reminder that canteen on line ordering is through My School Connect and has been since 

March this year. 

You can download their app or use the website to order 

www.MySchoolConnect.com.au 

 

ALL ORDERS MUST BE IN BY 8.30am ON THE DAY OF THE ORDER REQUIRED 

Families who miss the 8.30 am cut off will need to organise their child's lunch themselves. The 

app will not let you process lunch orders after the cut off time. If you do not receive a                       

confirmation email then your order was not successfully placed. 

 

For any families who still have credit with MKLB (My Kids Lunchbox), This money can no     

longer be refunded by the canteen. The cut-off date to organise this was back in April. You will 

need to organise your refund with MKLB. 

 

The Canteen will no longer be taking IOU's for lunch orders.                                                   

This is due to having to chase and follow up monies owed. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: For special circumstances such us student leaving lunch at home and families   

unable to organise lunch to be sent in by someone, the offer of a Jam or Vegemite sandwich for 

$3.00 will be available. To be paid by the end of the day. 

 

If you forget to put money in your lunch order bag/envelope you will 

be contacted to organise lunch to be dropped off for your child or the 

money for your child's lunch order be dropped off the same day prior 

to 1pm, then your child will receive their lunch order. 

 

Thanks 

Canteen 
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The following students are receiving awards for displaying our THRIVE value of  

‘Live your VALUES’  

Great job!   

THRIVE AWARDS - TERM 4                    
WEEEK 5  
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The following students are receiving awards for displaying our THRIVE value of  

‘Enjoy positive EMOTIONS’  

Great job!   

THRIVE AWARDS - TERM 4                    
WEEEK 6 
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Hello Parents and Carers,   

  

As you may have noticed, some of the male staff at Woodlands have been 
sporting a moustache for the month of ‘Movember’. Movember is an annual 
event involving the growing of moustaches during the month of November to 
raise awareness of men's health issues, such as: prostate cancer, testicular            
cancer, and men's suicide.   

  

On November 26th, we will be having a ‘Moustache Day’ where students are encouraged to wear a 
moustache to school. As the senior school are wearing masks, you might like to draw a moustache on a 
disposable mask. A gold coin donation is required for those who participate, and all the money raised 
will be donated straight to charity.   

  

If you would like to make a larger donation to our team, The Wood-
lands Woodpeckers, please click on this link:                                     
https://moteam.co/woodlands-woodpeckers.                                                     
All donations are tax deductible.   

 We can’t wait to see all the moustaches!   

 The Woodlands Woodpeckers.     

 

We’re excited to be welcoming Martin Heppell from The Resilience Project 
on site to Woodlands to present to our students on Thursday 18th                                     
November! Parents who were able to tune in to the online parent                 
presentation in term 3 would have seen that Martin is an energetic and               
engaging presenter, and we’re sure this will be a program our students will 

love! And we’re incredibly excited to be able to have Martin attend school in person! 

For those new to The Resilience Project, they deliver emotionally engaging programs to schools, sports 
clubs and businesses, providing practical, evidence-based mental health strategies to build resilience and                      
happiness. Definitely something we can use after the two years that we have all had!  We recommend           
checking out their website if you want more information or if you want to read about Martin’s background.  

https://theresilienceproject.com.au/   

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmoteam.co%2Fwoodlands-woodpeckers&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Dugan%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cff31e354d956412c62af08d9a03bec3e%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637717001486235072%7CUnknown%7
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheresilienceproject.com.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Dugan%40education.vic.gov.au%7C997e8ad928e74b79702408d99e88b89d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637715132341732649%7CUnknown%7CTW
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“At Meraki, we offer a variety of Pilates & Yoga classes, as well as a kids 

yoga session.  Please come and check out our beautiful new studio in 

the Gateway plaza.  We are extremely passionate about supporting our 

Langwarrin community and developing a studio to incorporate every 

ability level."  
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Junior Golf Clinics/FREE Come and Try Days. 

 

Catering for Junior Golfers of beginner, intermediate and advanced ability. Based on the Titleist Perfor-

mance Institute Program, The Centenary Park Sharks Junior Development program provides a structured 

pathway for Junior golfers of all abilities to improve their golf performance.  

Each session includes activities and games to foster: Long Term Athletic Development, Sports Specific 

Skills, and Golf Specific Skills. 

We will also be running a FREE Come Try Golf Days during the first week of November.  

Please don’t hesitate to get in contact with me if your child is interested in taking part. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Scott McDermott 

PGA Professional, Advanced in Coaching and Game Development. 

Centenary Park Golf Course - McClelland Drive, Frankston 3199 

Mobile: 0400 505 696 

Land: (03) 9789 1480 
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ENTERTAINMENT BOOK 

Its that time again to renew your existing membership or start a new one to help raise 

funds for Woodlands Primary School and save on great offers 

Copy and paste the link below into your browser for purchase 

https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/181656q?referrer=NA&exc=False 
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Are you interested in work during the upcoming school holidays? 
Do you love working with Primary School aged kids and want to have FUN? 
 
We specialise in individually tailored Holiday Programs, and we have some exciting 
Casual positions available. 
You will be helping us to provide amazing fun-filled days that enrich the lives of chil-
dren. 
 
If you are Education, Social Work or Education Support trained, or currently studying, 
and love to create awesome experiences for children, come and join us! 
 
To APPLY, please follow this link: https://teamkids.com.au/available-positions/ 
 
Any questions? 
Don’t hesitate to contact our recruitment team at recruitment@teamkids.com.au, or 
call 1300 035 000 ext 2. 

TEAM KIDS 

CASUAL POSITIONS AVAILABLE 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteamkids.com.au%2Favailable-positions%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cwoodlands.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C4d18ac9c4ea24d030bb808d9683cf2a1%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637655433427390223%7C
mailto:recruitment@teamkids.com.au

